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DEC0''d'

Docket No. 50-289 License No. OPR-50

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. H. D. Hukill

Vice President and Director of TMI-1
P. O. Box 480
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-289-90-15

This refers to your letter dated November 16, 1990, which documented the
verbal agreement between GPUN and the NRC concerning your schedule for
responding to the Notices of Violations contained in Inspection Reports 90-15
and 90-18.

We concur with your assessment of our verbal agreement, as stated in your
letter, and look forward to examining your corrective and preventive actions.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By

$y hLins 'd-n|) Ab

Edward C. Wenzinger, Chief
Projects Branch No. 4

cc:
T. G. Broughton, Operations and Maintenance Director TMI-1
C. W. Smyth, Manager, TMI-1 Licensing
R. J. McGoey, Manager, PWR Licensing
E. L. Blake, Jr. , Esquire
TMI-Alert (TMIA)
Susquehanna Valley Alliance (SVA)
K. Abraham, PA0 (27) SALP Reports and (2) All Inspection Reports
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

0FFICIAL RECORD COPY RL TM1 90-15 - 0001.0.0
11/27/90 f 60(

9012140010 901205
PDR ADOCK 05'300289

||a |O PDC
-



.. . _ _ - . _ - . _ . . _ . . _ _ _ _ _ . - - - . _ . _ _ _ _ . . _ . . . _ _ _ . _ . _ . _ . _ . . . _ . . _ . . . .-

.

1

'.%-,

;. 'GPU Nuclear Corporation 2

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o enc 1)
R. Bellamy, DRS$
DRP Section Chief
M. Conner, SALP Reports Only
J. Caldwell, EDO
R. Hernan, PM, NRR
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GPU Nuclear CorporationNuclear ::=4 rara
%ccietown PennsWvania 17057 0191
717 944 7021
TELEX 84 2366
Writer a Direct Dial Number:

November 16, 1990
C311-90-2145

U. S. Nuclear Regu,latory Commission
Attnt Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlement

Subject: Three Mile Island Nuc'- -ion, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
operating License No. L.
Docket No. 50-209
GPUN Response to the Notice o1 Violat'an from
Inspection Report (IR) 90-1F

The purpose of this letter is to document uus/ erbal agreement
with the NRC concern $ng the schedule for respc.tding to the Notico
of Violation contained in IR 90-15. In the NRC Exit meeting for
IR 90-18 on October 30, 1990, GPUN was advised that IR 90-18 will
cite another example of procedural weakness which was the subject
of the Notice of Violation in IR 90-15. We understand that the
NRC intends for GPUN to provide a single response to the
violation cited in IR 90-15 and the additional example which will
be discussed in IR 90-18. We also understand that an extension
of the due date for responding to IR 90-15 has been granted to
coincide with the responso date for IR 90-18.

Sincerely,

./
' T

1 I kill.

Vice President and
Director, TMI-1

HDH/MRK

cc: Region I Administrator, NRC
Director, Project Directorate I/4, NRC
TMI-1 Senior Resident Inspector, NRC
TMI-1 Project Manager, iRC
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GPU Nuclear Corporation !$ a subsidiary of General Pubhc Utikties Corporation


